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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

I hope you all enjoyed a restful half term and had a good break. It is lovely to see 

the children return to school.  

This week, Reception and KS1 parents have had their parents’ evening over the 

phone. I hope you have found this useful. Next week, it is KS2 with Years 3&4 on 

Monday & Tuesday and 5&6 on Wednesday & Thursday.  

I have emailed a letter today, explaining that parents/carers MUST wear a face 

mask when entering the playground or queuing up for Pre-School, due to 

the latest national lockdown. This is to protect staff, children and parents so that we 

can keep the school open for your child and that your child can continue to come to 

school. Please support us in this, as it is crucial that we ensure we all follow 

government guidance on this in order to protect everyone and keep everyone 

safe. So far, we have not had to send a bubble home and we want to keep it that 

way! If you have a medical reason for not wearing one, please email the school 

office. Thank you.  

Please also remember to keep your distance whilst waiting on the playground or 

outside the school gates.  

Many thanks,  

Jon Stevens.     

Remember - Hands, Face, Space! 

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019. 

Information 

 
 What to do if… 

If your child is unwell with Covid 

symptoms, i.e. high temperature, 

continuous cough or a loss of smell 

or taste, please let school know 

and book a test immediately. 

You must keep your child off 

school until you have the results.  

Please inform the school straight 

away of the result, even if it is 

negative. If your child has a test 

over half term, please email 

school:  

info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk 

 

Teams Classrooms 

Log into RM Unify  

bromhillsdudley.rmunify.com 

And then use your child’s username 

and password. 

Children In Need 

 

Friday 13th November  

In return for £1 donation, children are 

able to come to school dressed in 

spots, next Friday, in support of 

Children In Need. If you would like 

your child to come to school, dressed 

in mufti, please pay the £1 donation. 

Please do this using the online 

payment system. Thank you.  

School Lunches 

Hot meals are here, each day, 

every day! Please order online if 

you would like your child to have 

one.   

 

Remembrance Day 

Wednesday 11th November 

Next week is remembrance day and 

children are able to make a donation to 

the Royal British Legion, a charity who 

supports members of the armed services, 

and in doing so, will receive a poppy. 
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